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Thursday 4th January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Happy New Year 2024, Year 4! We hope that you had a wonderful holiday and we are delighted to 
welcome you back. We are very grateful for the messages, cards and gifts that we received – 
thank you. We are confident this year is going to be filled with exciting learning and lots of fun.   
We are excited to begin our New Year with our new Anglo-Saxon History topic. We have lots 
planned for your children to enjoy. See our overview for some more detailed information on what 
we will be learning about this term. This may be subject to change depending on how things 
progress throughout the year.  
 
PE  
PE days are scheduled for Thursdays. Please can you send your child into school in the 
appropriate PE kit, including shorts/tracksuit bottoms, a navy blue sweatshirt or fleece, and 
preferably trainers. Please remove earrings on PE days.  
 
Communication 
If you have any questions or would like more information, our emails are as follows:  
Mrs McCormick: a.mccormick@swallowfieldprimary.com  
Mrs Galloway: a.galloway@swallowfieldprimary.com  
Mrs Rand: e.rand@swallowfieldprimary.com  
If you have any urgent matters, please contact the school office on: 01908 582 101 
 
Homework  
Homework will continue to be sent home every Friday. Please return learning logs on Thursdays. 
Homework is also available on Google Classrooms.  
 
Please let us know if you have any other questions or queries.  
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mrs McCormick, Mrs Galloway and Mrs Rand 
Year 4 Class teachers.  
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